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14th November 2023

Environmental Walk

Dear Parents,

Next week, as part of our Hazelbury Learning Quest this half-term, the children are currently reading the book 
‘The Three Little Pigs’ and we will be we will be taking the children on an environmental walk down Haselbury 
Road to look at different types of houses. They will be developing maths and language skills through talking 
about the shapes of different features of a house, for example, square window, rectangle door, and so on. They 
will also be learning about road safety and how to keep safe when out and about. 

The children will be going out in groups of six with two adults accompanying them, and will be using the school 
stroller which fits six children sitting. They will not be walking once off school premises. If you prefer for your 
child to stay at school please let a member of the Terrific Twos staff know.

Yours sincerely,

Alexia Hilas

Early Years Assistant Headteacher


